
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

It has come to our attention that some fraudsters are using my name Wendy (Aimee) De Macker and/or Vizazi 

Limited (my company) to offer non- existing jobs to the public. The fraudsters thereafter defraud off 

unsuspecting persons off their hard earned cash as either recruitment fee or fees to process official required 

documents like certificates of good conduct or tax compliance certificates. 

 

Therefore the public should TAKE NOTICE that: 

▪ I or we (Vizazi Ltd) have never made an offer for a job via SMS or hired any agent to advertise or hire staff 

on my behalf or on behalf of my company Vizazi Limited. 

 

▪ Whenever my company has advertised for a job, it has not been through SMS but through my known social 

media handles and Vizazi website: www.vizazi.org. 

 

▪ Any official communication of offer, invitation to interviews or request for any documentation is done 

through our official email addresses wdemacker@vizazi.org or infovizazi@gmail.com or our official known 

mobile number: +254 711 927 666. 

 

▪ All job recruitments I have done before have been free of any charges and I have no intention whatsoever 

to charge for a recruitment in future. 

 

▪ Any person claiming to offer and/or receive a paid job recruitment offer from me/us is a fraud or is being 

defrauded and should be reported or report to the police with immediate effect. 

 

▪ The current matter of identity fraud is with the police under OB NUMBER: 23/19/08/2020 and the suspects 

are on trial. 

 

▪ If anybody has been defrauded or receives a text message of job offer purporting to come from me/us should 

report the matter to police with utmost urgency or contact my advocate: makowadeadvocates@gmail.com. 
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